
 

 

 

 

          

      GEORGE FENTHAM ENDOWED SCHOOL 
Head Teacher Mrs J Gaughan 

 

The Pupils, Staff and Governors would like to 

invite Parents of Children due to start 

Nursery or Reception in September 2018 to their 
 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION OPEN MORNINGS 
Thursday 19th October 2017 

Friday 20th October 2017  

From 9.30am to 11.00am 
 

Ofsted 2014: OUTSTANDING 
“Behaviour in the school is excellent and makes an outstanding 

contribution to pupils’ learning”. 
“Teaching has been very effective in motivating and engaging pupils, 
and has enabled them to make excellent progress from their starting 

points”.  
Before school, after school and nursery wraparound – provided by The Base 

         We very much look forward to meeting you.  

 Please contact the school office to reserve your place. 

George Fentham Endowed School 

Fentham Road,Hampton-in-Arden, B92 0AY 

Tel: 01675 442800 

                                Email office@george-fentham.solihull.sch.uk 

        www.georgefenthamschool.co.uk   

mailto:office@george-fentham.solihull.sch.uk
http://www.georgefenthamschool.co.uk/


 

 

 


